
 

OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER AND AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDIA 

9, DEEN DAYAL UPADHYAY MARG, NEW DELHI – 110 124 

 
Empanelment of Chartered Accountant firms/LLPs for the year 2015-16 

 

 Online Applications are invited from Chartered Accountant firms/LLPs who 

desire to be empanelled with the office of the Comptroller and Auditor General of India 

for appointment as auditors of Government Companies/Corporations for the year    

2015-16. The online application will be available on our website www.saiindia.gov.in 

from 1st January 2015 to 15th February 2015; the firms/LLPs can apply/update the data 

showing the status of their firm as on 1st January 2015. After filling/updating the data, 

they are required to generate an online acknowledgement letter. They are also required 

to submit hard copies of the relevant documents in support of their online application 

along with a print out of the acknowledgement letter generated online. The application 

which does not have an online acknowledgement letter would not be entertained as a 

valid application.  

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Sr. Administrative Officer / CA-V    

 


